
 

 

 

 

 

After School Club Worker 
New Marston Primary School 

Grade 4 – SCP 4  
Term time only - 12.5 hours per week  

 
A playworker is required to join our happy and inclusive after school club. You will be supporting a 
team of staff to oversee play and lead group activities. 

The post requires somebody with resilience and initiative who will work under the direction of the 
After School club worker.  

We are looking for staff who:  

• Have very high standards and expectations of themselves and others;  

• Have a proven track record of being part of a successful team; 

• Are excellent communicators and work collaboratively; 

• Are very well organised, positive and enthusiastic;  

• Can work with colleagues to deliver positive outcomes for children;  

• Are committed to inclusion;  

• Have excellent interpersonal skills 
 
In return, we can offer you:  

• A positive staff culture with extremely high expectations of work and behaviour; 

• A well-functioning leadership team who view professional development as a priority;  

• A friendly and well-motivated staff and supportive of an inclusive community in which you 
can flourish; 
 

Our school is part of the River Learning Trust. Our collective vision is to be a Trust where pupils and 
staff thrive in schools which demonstrate: 
•all-round education, academic success, lifelong learning and strength of character 
•sustainable continuous improvement; no school standing still 

 



•all schools being good and outstanding, or improving rapidly 
•collaboration that is raising standards, and reducing workload 
• where pupils, staff, parents and communities value all we do to support the best possible 
outcomes and experiences for our children and young people 
 
This is a temporary role until July 2020. 
 

 
Closing Date: Tuesday 3rd September 2019 

Interview date: Thursday 5th September  
 

 
Online applications only through TES. Visits are recommended.  Please contact Tina Flannery, School 
Business Manager on 01865 761560 or by email at tflannery@nmps.org.uk with any queries. 
 
New Marston Primary School and The River Learning Trust are committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of all children and preventing extremism.  All staff are expected to share this commitment. The 
successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced DBS check. The River Learning Trust is an equal 
opportunities employer and we welcome applications from a range of backgrounds to represent diversity in 
line with our schools’ community. 
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